
Tobacco and Smoking Act 
C.S.Nu.,c.T-40 

Notice under subsection 65(2) of the Legislation Act 
 
The changes in the following table were made in the May 31, 2023 consolidation of the Tobacco 
and Smoking Act: 
 

Provision Replaced text Replacement text 

The English version of 
subsection 24(5), section 
header 

"Sub-lessor" "Sublessor" 

The English version of 
paragraph 24(5)(a) 

"sub-leases" "subleases" 

The English version of 
paragraph 24(5)(b) 

"sub-leased" "subleased" 

The English version of 
subsection 28(1) 

"regulation" "regulations" 

The English version of 
subsection 28(2) 

"Nothing is the" "Nothing in the" 

The English version of 
paragraph 34(2)(b) 

"the justice or justice" "the justice or judge" 

The French version, in the 
table of contents 

"au delà" "au-delà" 

The French version of 
paragraph 2(1)(b), in the 
definition of "produit de 
vapotage" 

"l’aliments, la drogues" "l’aliment, la drogue," 

The French version of 
paragraph 2(1)(d), in the 
definition of "tabac" 

"l’aliments, la drogues" "l’aliment, la drogue," 

The French version of 
paragraph 6(1)(d) 

"aromatisé autre" "aromatisé, autre" 

The French version of 
paragraph 17(2)(b) 

"remboursement" "rabais" 

The French version of 
paragraph 17(3)(b) 

"remboursement" "rabais" 



The French, and the 
English versions of 
paragraph 33(1)(a) 

"section 30" 
 
"article 30" 

"section 32" 
 
"article 32" 

The French version of 
section 39 

"L’inspecteur" "L’agent d’exécution" 

The French version of 
paragraph 46(1)(b) 

"prévoir es articles" "prévoir les articles" 

 


